
 

 

iPad Cases 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As the iPads are now fully integrated into supporting our pupils’ teaching and learning across the school, we 
are unfortunately seeing a significant increase in the number of iPads being damaged and requiring screen 
replacements. Often, this damage occurs when the front cover is missing or the case is not fully functional. 
 
In line with our acceptable use policy and repair procedure, iPads must be cared for in the correct manner 
in order to be covered by our repair policy. If your child’s iPad becomes damaged and the case is not fully 
functional, we regret that we will not be able to provide a screen replacement. Instead, the full cost to 
replace the iPad will be charged. 
 
Should your child’s iPad case become damaged and unusable, we kindly ask that you replace it to ensure 
the iPad remains in full working order. We have a selection of cases available for purchase through the 
Arbor school shop for £20 (retail price on Amazon is £30). 
 
Alternatively, you may choose to purchase your own iPad case. Please ensure that it includes a stand to 
keep the iPad upright and a cover to protect the screen when in transit. Please see the images below for 
reference. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Kind regards, 
 
Clare Howes 
Digital Lead 


